
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PROGRAM CONTINUATION REVIEW MTC 978 

 
Mitchell Technical College is committed to annual program review as a means to assess and improve 
student learning and the overall effectiveness of its technical programs.  The College will also assess 
components of each program to determine the merits of the program’s continuation, as directed by South 
Dakota Administrative Rule 24:59:01:03. MTC will submit an application for a continuing postsecondary 
program to the executive director of the S.D. Board of Technical Education whenever a program’s risk 
profile warrants such review.  A program’s risk is compiled by analysis of the program’s enrollment, 
retention, placement, advisory board endorsement, and/or national, state, regional or industry 
accreditation or certification.  MTC will also carry out a plan of correction for any high-risk programs, as 
directed by the executive director of the S.D. Board of Technical Education. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6/26/17 – Updated the title and state office with the July 1, 2017, change in jurisdiction over technical institutes to the S.D. Board of Technical 
Education. 
8/25/25 – Corrected the reference to the applicable SD Administrative Rule governing continuing programs. 
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